
18th November 2022 

Dear Families, 

 

We end this week in pyjamas, in support of Children in Need day here at the school.  Pudsey made a special visit to 
see us all.  If you still wish to make a donation on the Just Giving page we have set up, please see the link attached: 
 https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/brunswick-house 

 

 

Swan News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We had an unexpected visitor on Thursday.  A young 
swan alighted on our playground, much to the children’s 
delight.  Once escorted from the premises in an orderly 
fashion by Mr Fenniche, the Kent Wildlife Rescue and 
Sevenoaks Swan Sanctuary personnel took the swan 
away with them.  We have since been informed that our 
special visitor has now been released back onto the 
Medway river.  Thank you to both Kent Wildlife Rescue 
and The Swan Sanctuary for coming to our aid and a big 
thank you to Mr Fenniche for his award winning bird 
persuasion skills.  Eat your heart our Doctor Dolittle. 
 
Crazy Hair Day 
Next Friday 25th November,  it is crazy hair day for all 
children and staff.  Children need to bring an item for the 
tombola staff on this day.  Examples are things like 
unused toiletries , small toys, chocolates, Christmas 
goodies etc.  The PTA will meet the children at the main 
gate and the playground to collect in all contributions.   
 
Acts of Kindness 
 
* A big thank you to Loraine (Luna and Louie’s 
grandmother) for washing a very large quantity of soft 
toys/teddies in preparation for our annual Christmas Fair.   
 
Parent Questionnaire 

Thank you so much to all families who have completed 

our annual parent questionnaire.   We were extremely 
pleased to see that 97% of respondents stated that their 
child enjoys school, 98% felt that Brunswick staff keep 
their children safe and 96% agreed that the school is led 
and managed effectively by a range of leaders.   Full 
results will be published once we have closed the 
questionnaire. 

The link is:   

https://docs.google.com/forms/
d/1HXxlCL3tghgUagdcEfgDOh2PdFJ4-
4x9vvZPF2KOXF4  

This will close on Wednesday 23rd November. 

 

Vacancies 

Part Time Caretaker 

We are recruiting for a part time caretaker/handyman to 
join our school Premises Team: Monday to Friday, 2pm 
until 6.30pm.  If you have DIY and/or maintenance 
related skills, this could be the job for you.  The perfect 
part time job to keep your skills fresh and to make a 
difference to the children of our school. Please log onto 
the following link for full details: 

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/
VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=109172 

 

Breakfast Club Team Leader 

We are looking for a Breakfast Club Leader to join our 
team.  The position starts in January 2023.   The hours 
are 7.00am to 9.30am Monday to Friday.   

If you are interested in applying for the role, please  

follow the link below:- 

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/
VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=109434 

Respect                       Teamwork                           Empathy                          Self-Belief                       Honesty 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/brunswick-house


 

Diary Dates 

November 2022 

24th: Rochester Class Assembly - 9.15am 

25th: Crazy Hair Day - PTA - Bring an item for the 
 Tombola stall. 

December 2022 

1st:   Musical Theatre Production - 6pm at 
 Brunswick House 

 Deal Class Assembly - 9.15am 

5th: Year 1 & 2 Christmas Concert at MGGS - 
 2.15pm 

6th: Scotney Class Nativity Celebration - 2.15pm at 
 Brunswick House  

7th: Arundel Class Nativity Celebration - 2.15pm at 
 Brunswick House 

 8th: Year 3 & 4 Christmas  and Concert at 
 MGGS - 2.15pm 

9th: Year 5 & 6 Christmas and Concert at MGGS - 
 2.15pm 

12th: Christmas Fair - 3.30pm - 5.30pm (on the 
 school playground). 

 14th:  School Christmas Dinner Day and 
Christmas Jumper Day 

16th: Last day of Term 2 

January 2023 

3rd:  1st day of Term 3 

12th:  Bodiam Class Assembly - 9.15am 

19th: Walmer Class Assembly - 9.15am 

26th: Leeds Class Assembly - 9.15am 

February 2023 

2nd:  Tonbridge Class Assembly - 9.15am 

March 2023 

9th: Allington Class Assembly - 9.15am 

16th:  Windsor Class Assembly - 9.15am 

April 2023 

27th: Scotney Class Assembly - 9.15am 

May 2023 

4th:  Arundel Class Assembly - 9.15am 

18th: Hever Class Assembly - 9.15am 

June 2023 

15th:  Lullingstone Class Assembly - 9.15am 

22nd: Upnor Class Assembly - 9.15am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in Touch    

Miss Lemon - FS Early Years Phase Leader 
FSleader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Kitchen – LKS1 Phase Leader (Yrs 1 & 2) 

KS1leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mr Fenniche – LKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 3 & 4) 

lks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Zigler—UKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Uks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Martin—(Family Liaison Officer) 

flo@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

(Tuesdays and Wednesdays only) 

Headteacher – Mrs Skinner 

headteacher@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Steward 

inclusion@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Fullagar   

deputy@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please remember that your contributions to or comments on school life are  
always welcome in writing, in person or via email - 01622 752102 or office@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 


